

Census 2020

COUNT APRIL Census Day COUNTED COUNTE

minutes questions years It takes just 10 r

It takes just 10 minutes to answer 10 questions that will shape investments in your community for 10 years.





www.ofm.wa.gov/2020census



You will receive an invitation in the mail

Every household will have the option of responding online, by mail or by phone.

Online and phone questionnaires are available in English and 12 non-English languages.

On or between:	You'll receive in your home mailbox:
March 12-20	An invitation to respond online to the 2020 Census. (Some households also will receive paper questionnaires.)
March 16-24	A reminder letter.
	If you haven't responded yet:
March 26-April 3	A reminder postcard.
April 1	Census Day
April 8-16	A reminder letter and a paper questionnaire.
April 20-27	A final reminder postcard before the U.S. Census Bureau follows up in person.



Count yourself

Where you live and sleep most of the time as of April 1, 2020.

Your 2020 Census responses are safe and secure and protected by law.

The Census Bureau will not share your responses with any court or other government agency, including the FBI, ICE or the Department of Homeland Security.

The Census Bureau will NEVER:

- · Email you.
- Ask for your full Social Security number, your mother's maiden name, your bank account information, money, or anything on behalf of a political party.
- Ask to come into your home.
- Threaten you with arrest if you do not comply.

www.ofm.wa.gov/2020census